
Bryn Offa C of E 

Primary School 

Christmas Lunch 
 

Wednesday 28th November 2018 

 
Christmas Lunch for the children will be held on 

Wednesday 12th December.  
 

In order for our kitchen staff to work out how many lunches 

to prepare, please complete the order form attached and 

return it to school by Friday 30th  November - even if 

your child does not wish to have Christmas Lunch. 

 

All children are welcome to have Christmas Lunch whether 

or not they usually have school lunches. There will be a meat 

option and a vegetarian option but jacket potatoes and 

wraps/baguettes will not be available on this day.  

 

Christmas Lunch is free to all children in Key Stage One 

(Reception, Year 1 and Year 2). The cost for children in 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will be £2.20 and payment should be in 

the usual way via the electronic online payment system.  

 

 

 



Order form to be returned by Friday 30th November 

 

 

Order form 

Christmas Lunch 2018 

Wednesday 12th December  
 

Name:………………………………………………….  Class:…………………… 

 

 

 *           I would like my child to have Christmas Lunch 

              on Wednesday 12th December.  

 

                            Meat option             Vegetarian option   

 

 

 *           I would not like my child to have Christmas Lunch  

              on Wednesday 12th December.  

 

 

 

Signed:………………………………………………   Date:…………………… 

  Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

(*Please tick above as appropriate). 


